
Let’s collaborate
Together we can make our school community safe and 
respectful for all.  

Support your child’s learning
•	 Make sure your child has nutritious food, enough sleep and a quiet 

place for homework.
•	 Make sure your child arrives and leaves school safely, on time, every 

day.
•	 Help your child to understand and follow the student code of conduct.
•	 Ask your child’s teachers for practical ways you can support your 

child’s learning.
•	 Attend parent–teacher interviews.

Get involved in the school community
•	 Go to school meetings and other events.
•	 Consider volunteering if the opportunity arises.
•	 Join the Parents and Citizens’ Association to have your say (learn 

more at pandcsqld.com.au).

When giving feedback, make sure it is:
•	 Specific.
•	 Helpful.
•	 Realistic.
•	 Timely.

Learn more at qld.gov.au/schoolsoneteam

Your child, our student. One team.

http://pandcsqld.com.au

